
 

NIKON镜头包裹套
Nikon Wraps Digital Mockup 

Made by：Zhou

Product manager：

Brand / Client decision maker：In addition to prior written authorization,The content may not be copied, reproduced, disseminated or published in any form or by any means.
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日期：2022-03-26

版号：第七版/Version7

单位：——比例：——

 

Option1

Front:
Self-attached fabric fiber 
side( Black)

Yellow thread lock stitch-
ing (close to 109C) 

Thermal transfer Nikon 
logo(4cmx4cm)

Woven label( Black back-
ground &White NIKON 
logotype)

Back: 
Self-attached fabric 
hoopside( Black )

Yellow thread lock 
stitching (close to 
109C)

Label (MADE IN 
CHINA )
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Option2

Front:
Self-attached fabric fiber 
side( Black)

Yellow thread lock stitch-
ing (close to 109C) 

Thermal transfer Nikon 
logo(4cmx4cm)

Woven label( Black back-
ground &White NIKON 
logotype)

Back: 
Self-attached fabric 
hoopside( Light Grey )

Yellow thread lock 
stitching (close to 
109C)

Label (MADE IN 
CHINA )
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Option3

Front:
Self-attached fabric fiber 
side(Grey)  

Yellow thread lock stitch-
ing (close to 109C) 

Thermal transfer Nikon 
logo(4cmx4cm)

Woven label( Black back-
ground &White NIKON 
logotype)

Back: 
Self-attached fabric 
hoopside(Grey )

Yellow thread lock 
stitching (close to 
109C)

Label (MADE IN 
CHINA )



Back: 
Self-attached fabric 
hoopside( Light Grey )

Yellow thread lock 
stitching (close to 
109C)

Label (MADE IN 
CHINA )
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Option4

Front:
Self-attached fabric fiber 
side( Black)

Yellow thread lock stitch-
ing (close to 109C) 

Thermal transfer Nikon 
logo(4cmx4cm)

Woven label( Black back-
ground &White NIKON 
logotype)
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Option5

Front:
Self-attached fabric fiber 
side( Black)

Yellow thread lock stitch-
ing (close to 109C) 

Thermal transfer Nikon 
logo(8cmx8cm)

Woven label( Black back-
ground &White NIKON 
logotype)

Back: 
Self-attached fabric 
hoopside( Black )

Yellow thread lock 
stitching (close to 
109C)

Label (MADE IN 
CHINA )
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Option6

Front:
Self-attached fabric fiber 
side( Black)

Yellow thread lock stitch-
ing (close to 109C) 

Thermal transfer Nikon 
logo(10cmx3cm)

Woven label( Black back-
ground &White NIKON 
logotype)

Back: 
Self-attached fabric 
hoopside( Black )

Yellow thread lock 
stitching (close to 
109C)

Label (MADE IN 
CHINA )
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Option7

Front:
Self-attached fabric fiber 
side(Grey)  

Yellow thread lock stitch-
ing (close to 109C) 

Thermal transfer Nikon 
logo(10cmx3cm)

Woven label( Black back-
ground &White NIKON 
logotype)

Back: 
Self-attached fabric 
hoopside(Grey )

Yellow thread lock 
stitching (close to 
109C)

Label (MADE IN 
CHINA )


